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Prayer Requests

Prayer Requests

Prayers for Ben Hawkins as he recovers from surgery.

Prayers for Ben Hawkins as he recovers from surgery.

Prayers for our youth as they plan for the upcoming Missions trip to
Baja later this month.

Prayers for our youth as they plan for the upcoming Missions trip to
Baja later this month.

Prayers for the Lindseth Family as they prepare to move to Portland
as our new Lead Pastors.

Prayers for the Lindseth Family as they prepare to move to Portland
as our new Lead Pastors.

Prayers for Pastor Heather who is out sick today.

Prayers for Pastor Heather who is out sick today.

Please pray for Pastor Lee McCloud's family as his mother just
passed away this morning.

Please pray for Pastor Lee McCloud’s family as his mother just
passed away this morning.

Praying for God to keep His hand of protection, favor, and blessings
upon Leland.

Praying for God to keep His hand of protection, favor, and blessings
upon Leland.

Please pray for my daughter and grandson's salvation and to be free
of addiction.

Please pray for my daughter and grandson's salvation and to be free
of addiction.

Please ask God to grant me a small miracle and heal me of my many
small ailments.

Please ask God to grant me a small miracle and heal me of my many
small ailments.

Please continue to pray for John K and Mary M's relationship.

Please continue to pray for John K and Mary M's relationship.

Our friend needs deliverance from drugs and alcohol before it ruins
his life and walk with the Lord.

Our friend needs deliverance from drugs and alcohol before it ruins
his life and walk with the Lord.

I am so depressed with my situation, please help with your prayers,
we need to sell our condo and move to something smaller, we can
afford.

I am so depressed with my situation, please help with your prayers,
we need to sell our condo and move to something smaller, we can
afford.

Please pray my mammogram results are good.

Please pray my mammogram results are good.

Please pray for my mom, she has been sick for the last 2 days with
the stomach flu.

Please pray for my mom, she has been sick for the last 2 days with
the stomach flu.

Please pray that Susan finds a job and is motivated to keep it.

Please pray that Susan finds a job and is motivated to keep it.

